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Elementary School 

  

We are excited to introduce our newest teachers who will be
joining West Coulee Station this upcoming school year. Each of

them brings a wealth of experience, passion, and a unique
perspective to our school community. We look forward to the

positive impact they will have on our students. 
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Kindergarten: 



Grade 1: 
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Grade 3: 
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Wayne
Filipenko

Grade 5: 

Learning Support Music 

Angie 
Smith

Nicola
Colman

Aja
Thompson



Multicultural and Diversity Newsletter

Indigenous Education Newsletter

AHS - Nutrition Month Calendar for Children

Newsletter Links

There is also excellent progress being made to the completion of
our school. Everything is starting to take shape and within a
couple of short months, will be able to start setting up for

September.

A very special THANK-YOU to  one of our community
members, Mykola Gordyeychuk for his generous donation of
$1000. This donation will go towards the development of our

playground.
Very much appreciated!!
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